YOUR
SCHOOL

LUNCH

THE NUTRITION GROUP IS PLEASED TO PARTNER WITH
THE MORRISVILLE BOROUGH SCHOOL DISTRICT!

The Nutrition Group (TNG) is excited to be your new food service provider. You'll begin to see lots of
positive changes in your cafeteria:

» More foods to choose, including fresh-made entrées, convenient grab & go selections, healthy snacks
and beverages, and much more.

» We'll work with the district’'s administration to assemble Youth Advisory Councils and Parent Advisory
Councils, giving students and parents a chance to be more involved.

 Opportunities to learn about nutrition will be everywhere! In the cafeteria, students will see colorful
banners, posters and signage with healthy food cues and inspiring messages. Our interactive nutrition
education classes show students just how fun learning can be.

* Finding out what'’s for lunch is now at your fingertips with Nutrislice! Nutrislice is a free app that offers
the industry’s best digital experience for students, faculty and staff, and parents. Users can scan our
beautiful digital menus, utilize menu filters for allergens, view ingredients, give feedback to recipes,
and get the latest cafeteria news on their favorite device.

* Your new food service director, Samantha Kennelley, 215.736.2681 x 5938,

morrisville@thenutritiongroup.biz, will be available daily to ensure smooth and efficient operation of
your school’s cafeteria.

We appreciate the opportunity to serve students and staff of the Morrisville Borough School District.
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and look forward to building positive, healthy relationships in the months and years to come!
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